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June 2, 1933

Geo. E., Lord, Secretary
Maine Farm Bureau Federation
Orono, Maine

Dear Sir: Re: Farm Bureau appropriation
in Washington County.

An examination of the records of the last
Legislature does not indicate that the County
Extension Act was in any wise modified or limited,
therefore it seems to me that the county commissioners
have no right to reduce the amount of the appro-
priation recommended by your Executive Committee.

Very truly yours,

Deputy Attorney General

SLF H



